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Oregon has led the way since the early 1980s to show that vote by mail is safe, 

secure and more importantly, what voters want in Oregon. Vote by mail ensures that 

busy families, the elderly, and the disabled can vote from the comfort of their homes. 

Given that it is 2025 and not 1950, we have the technology, we have the resources, 

there is no reason to go back in time to an antiquated system of voting. Especially 

since there is no actual data demonstrating any issues of voter fraud with our current 

vote by mail system. This is a problem that does not exist and is another attempt by 

the Republican Party to suppress voters because their policies are not popular and 

the only way to move their politicians or failed policies through is to suppress the 

vote. This is a manufactured crisis used to distract us from real problems. There is 

nothing wrong with our vote by mail system.  


